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Referees’ appointment for the 

World Cup “A. Kharlampiev Memorial” 

March 23-24, 2018 

Moscow, Russian Federation 

 

№ FULL NAME FUNCTION COUNTRY COVERED BY 

1.  Kairat DOSKALIEV Chief Referee KAZ FIAS* 

2.  Nuftolla TUMENOV Chief Secretary KAZ FIAS* 

3.  Alexander SEYTABLAEV Chief Secretary’s Assistant RUS FIAS* 

4.  Emin RASHI Referee GEO FIAS* 

5.  Anatoliy GERSHTMAN Referee ISR FIAS* 

6.  Carlos GOMEZ Referee ESP FIAS* 

7.  Makhmud ABDULLOEV Referee TJK FIAS* 

8.  Yakob BOHM Referee GER FIAS* 

9.  Boris SOVA Referee RUS FIAS* 

10.  Viktor BUKHVAL Referee BLR  

11.  Aleksnader LARIONOV Referee KGZ  

12.  Sergey SHAKHOV Referee MDA  

13.  Alexey RYBAKOV Referee RUS  

14.  Ivan NETOV Referee BUL  

15.  Andrey NIKOLOV Referee CYP  

16.  Rudolf BABOYAN Referee RUS  

17.  Felix YANKAUSKAS Referee LTU  

18.  Islom ADYLOV Referee UZB  

19.  Torgom HOVANESSIAN Referee FRA  

20.  Keunbae PARK Referee KOR  

21.  Konstantin KHALAN Referee UKR  

22.  Diana ARLAUSKAITE Referee LTU  

23.  Nikolay MALYSHEV Referee RUS  
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*Please note that the referees with a mark FIAS in the column COVERED BY will be provided with 

round-trip ticket by FIAS. Such referees should contact FIAS office (tel.: +7 (495) 4116137, email 

info@sambo-fias.com) not later than February 16, 2018 in order to agree upon a travel schedule.  

 

Referees, who failed to meet the deadline, will not be provided with free tickets. Besides that, in case any 

of these referees purchase a ticket at their own, FIAS does not reimburse the cost of a ticket. 

Referees with null string in the column COVERED BY should cover the cost of air tickets themselves. 

FIAS will not bear any expenses pertaining the airfare. 

6 more referees who will be selected by the Chairman of FIAS Technical Commission upon successful 

completion of the International Referees seminar, will be provided with complimentary accommodation 

and corresponding salary. 

 

Chairman 

FIAS Technical Commission 
 

 

Sergey Tabakov 
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